


MESSAGE FROM THE  
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
As the Executive Director of Eyēʔ Sqȃ’lewen, I am proud of our work delivering 
award-winning, nationally-recognized Indigenous programs and support services 
to students. We carry forward the vision of trailblazers like Janice Simcoe, former 
Director of our Centre, as we advocate for Indigenous leadership and strong 
relationships between the college, students and local Indigenous communities.

Today, we have the responsibility of moving Indigenous education forward and being the place of choice for 
Indigenous students, as they begin their post-secondary education journey. As Songhees Elder Dr. Skip Dick often 
emphasizes, it used to be that our people would run away from school; now, they are running to school—underscoring 
a significant change in how our Indigenous communities view and engage with post-secondary education.

We have been able to live and share Eyēʔ Sqȃ’lewen—a lək̓ ʷəŋən term offered to us by Songhees Elder Elmer 







CAPACITY 
We will ensure Camosun College’s commitment to Indigenization through leadership, education, and collaboration. 
Together, we will expand the capacity within our Centre and across the college to honour and integrate Indigenous 
knowledge, supports, and perspectives. 

ADVANCE INDIGENIZATION 





For more information please visit: camosun.ca/indigenous

http://camosun.ca/indigenous

